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 Covid-19 Spectator Allowance and Procedures 

Beecher High School will use the guidance of the All-Sport Policy that has been issued by the 

Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity, the Illinois Department of Public Health, and the 

Illinois State Board of Education in determining our spectator allowance, if any, at all extra-curricular 

events that take place during the ongoing pandemic. 

Phase 4 of Restore Illinois – Gatherings of up to 50 spectators. 

Tier 1 of Resurgence Mitigation – Gatherings of up to 25 spectators. 

Tier 2 or below – NO Spectators are allowed. 

Further guidance states that event organizers: 

- Maintain 6’ social distancing 

- Temperature Check Spectators  

- Comply with face covering requirements (mouth and nose) 

- No yelling or screaming  

Beecher High School will live stream all its sporting events inside the gym online through Youtube.com 

via HUDL.  The information to live is as follows:  Beecher200u Youtube page, please subscribe! 

Beecher High School is NOT required to allow spectators.  We are doing this as a service to the 

families of Beecher High School student-athletes.  Beecher High School reserves the right to refuse 

entry to anyone at any time.  At this time, only spectators from Beecher who sign-in at the main gym 

doors will be allowed admittance into the game.   

***Anyone failing to follow the protocols below may be asked to leave immediately*** 



A concession stand will NOT be provided.  Each opposing school will be responsible for their own water 

for the games.  

Wearing a mask that covers both the mouth and nose is required when in the school building. 

The following document provides an outline of the procedures and policies that Beecher will use this 

year: 

Beecher High School will NOT allow visiting team spectators. 

Beecher High School fans will NOT be allowed to attend away events. 

Beecher High School Spectators- 

Each Beecher game will allow 50 ticketed fans to the game.  We are limited to 50 fans by the current 

Phase 4 mitigations.  Tickets will be handed out by the coach/sponsor (Basketball, Cheerleading, and 

Band) so that parents and students will be able to attend.  Please do not contact the school for tickets. 

Fans will have to turn in their ticket as they enter the main gym so that we can keep track of people in 

case of the need for contact tracing.  Tickets will have the date of the game and a place to print and sign 

your name. 

Spectators will enter the main gym doors and they will turn in their ticket.  Spectators may NOT 

congregate in the gym, hallway, or any other shared space for any reason. 

Failure to follow any of the procedures may lead to a spectator being banned from all future events and 

may possibly put all sporting events in jeopardy! 

Beecher High School thanks you for your understanding and cooperation! 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Beecher Athletic Director Robert Ogdon 

 

 


